
From: Jennifer Binnie  
Sent: 12 February 2022 17:33 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ancient trees ref 2022/0419T 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am writing to object to the possible destruction of 2 trees situated in Doughty 
Street /Doughty Mews, reference 2022/0419T 
These are 2 large trees of more than 100 years old that should be preserved to 
enhance the neighbourhood, provide habitat for birds and wildlife and 
contribute to the well being of the whole city by helping to clear the air of 
pollution.  
I am told that there other ways of resolving problems the trees have created to 
the building in Doughty Mews which they are close to and the development of 
which is the reason for the cutting down of the trees. Please don't let this 
happen, the trees are irreplaceable.  
Jennifer Rogers  
 
 


